
 

During the monthly Session meeting held on January 27, 2025:  

• Donna Harwood and George Galleher were elected as Clerk and Vice-Clerk of  
Session, respectively. 

• Randy Long led a thoughtful discussion on how many special financial offerings 
should be planned for 2025. 

• Corporate Officers were elected. 

• Approved the 2024 Statistical and Annual Reports. 

• Leighanne Duncan gave the Director of Operations Report. 

• The summer Sunday worship services were approved to be May 25th to August 31st 
at 10:00 a.m. 

• Annual Congregational Meeting was called for Sunday, February 9th in the Fellowship 
Hall following the 11:00 service.  

• The baptism of Harrison Alexander Hoots, child of member Carter Hoots and Jordan 
Hoots for Sunday March 2 at the 11:00 service was approved. 


